
Tuesday, March 9, 2010 

 No new budget information. 

 

 Fourth floor will get more office space around the accounting and adjunct offices.  However, 

once the space is completed, the office will still be at capacity.  The CPO will be hosting 

temporary professors and the faculty secretaries.  Construction tentatively completed in fall.   

 

 Toby, the new director of graduate programs will begin April 13. 

 

 Howard Keller has his first published article in the accounting journal 

 

 Campaign for IUPUI (IMPACT):  Leslie will be coming around to request donations.  The staff 

have over participated by 20% compared to the faculty 

 

Articulation Agreement 

 Between Green River Community College works colleges throughout the world.  International 

students choose Green River because of the reputation and the flexibility the school gives for 

students to complete two years at Green River and transfer to a four-year institution.  

Bloomington already works with Green River to recruit.  The students in the program do not 

have issues.   

 This agreement is identical to the Vincennes agreement (which is approved).  

This interest has NOT expressed to Green.  The UPC wanted to be sure we 

would have support from the faculty. 

 The Green River students who transferred to IU, their coursework transferred 

over without the articulation agreement with Kelley.  No undergrads have 

completed a degree, but they should be graduating next year.   

 This agreement is only between IUPUI and Green students.  

Bloomington campus has a separate agreement. 

o Student needs to meet both the Green River requirements as 

well as the IUPUI transfer minimum requirements 

 Faculty approved the agreement 

 

 

 


